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[bookmark: _Toc2]Article summary:
1. The use of artificial intelligent care providers (AICPs) in mental health care and other helping professions presents significant ethical issues that need to be addressed.
2. Existing ethics codes and practice guidelines do not currently consider the use of AICPs, which raises concerns about competence, liability, trust, privacy, and patient safety.
3. Recommendations are made for the development of ethical codes and guidelines as well as for the design of semi-autonomous and autonomous AICP systems to ensure their ethical use in the future.
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Appears moderately imbalanced: The article provides some useful information, but is missing several important points or pieces of evidence that would be required to present the discussed topics in a balanced and reliable way. You are encouraged to seek a more balanced perspective on the presented issues by exploring the provided research topics and looking at different information sources.
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The article "Recommendations for the ethical use and design of artificial intelligent care providers" by David D Luxton provides a comprehensive overview of the ethical issues associated with the use of artificial intelligent care providers (AICPs) in mental health care and other helping professions. The author reviews current developments in AICPs and associated technologies, provides an overview of applicable ethical principles in mental health care, and identifies emerging ethical issues regarding the use of AICPs.

The article highlights that existing ethics codes and practice guidelines do not presently consider the current or future use of interactive artificial intelligent agents to assist and potentially replace mental health care professionals. The primary issues identified involve the therapeutic relationship, competence, liability, trust, privacy, and patient safety. The author recommends developing ethical codes and guidelines as well as semi-autonomous and autonomous AICP systems that address these issues.

The article is well-researched and provides valuable insights into the ethical considerations surrounding AICPs. However, it is important to note that the author's perspective may be biased towards cautionary measures due to their focus on potential risks associated with AICPs. While it is essential to consider potential risks when designing AICPs, it is also crucial to acknowledge their potential benefits.

Additionally, while the article discusses how many of the same ethical considerations are applicable to use and design of AICPs in medicine, nursing, social work, education, and ministry, it does not explore these areas in detail. Further research could provide a more comprehensive understanding of how AICPs can be used ethically across various helping professions.

Overall, this article provides valuable insights into the ethical considerations surrounding AICPs in mental health care and other helping professions. However, readers should be aware of potential biases towards cautionary measures and consider both potential risks and benefits when designing AICPs.
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· Ethical considerations of AI in medicine

· AI in nursing: ethical implications

· Social work and AI: ethical concerns

· AI in education: ethical considerations

· Ministry and AI: ethical implications

· Benefits and risks of AI in mental health care
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